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For more information,  
please contact Helen  
Morgans-Wenhold:
Email: hco.scot@bda.org.uk
SMS/Facetime: 07885 367674
ooVoo: helenmorgans-wenhold

BSL TOUR

When: Tuesday, 7 February 2017
Time: 11am – 1pm

Where: Woodside Campus (Sgoil Ghàidhlig Ghlaschu),  
147 Berkeley Street, Glasgow G3 7HP

To book a space,  the deadline isTuesday 31  January 2017

How was the Gaelic School set up? Can a BSL School be set 
up because we now have the BSL (Scotland) Act?

There will be a two-hour tour at Glasgow Gaelic School  
with the head teacher, Dr Donalda McComb

Glasgow  
Gaelic School 

The Gaelic Language (Scotland) Act 2005 passed by the 
Scottish Parliament in 2005 is the first piece of legislation to 

give formal recognition to the Scottish Gaelic language.
It is a good opportunity for YOU to come along and find out 

more about the Gaelic School


